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Nov 14      Regular meeting 
Nov 21      Regular meeting 
Nov 28     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 19     Capri Christmas Party at KGCC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 RAMBLING 

MEETING OF NOVEMBER 7, 2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 
 
 
 
GUESTS – Priyalli Kanti (Lady of the 
 Lake), Karla Fruson (chaperone for the Lady 
 of the Lake) and Art Szabo (guest of Mike 
 M) 
 
 

ATTENDANCE – 100% 
 
  
. 
  
 
 

     
 
Sheriff John was in one of his pondering 
moods again. Thoughts like “If a kid refuses 
sleep during nap time, are they guilty of 
resisting a rest?”, “Can a short person talk 
down to a tall person?” or “Is it still illegal to 
park next to a fire hydrant if your car is on 
fire?”There were more but you get the idea 
and so did the members who paid their fines. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 

 
This gem was designed and painted 
by our very own Marta 
 
  
First off, I wish to thank all those who 
volunteered to sell Rotary Light in a 
Bottle from Oct to Dec.  We got all the 
extra slots filled for the various other 
markets going on in November.  I also 
wish to thank those who came over to 
get instruction on how to use the 
square. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
President Jack receives a letter from the 
Rotary Club of Kasugai from Priyalli Hanti, 
the current Lady of the Lake. Behind her is 
her chaperone Karla Fruson and Lockie 
Bracken            Photo by Carola 

 
 
Rotary Club of Kasugai – we received a 
nice letter from the President of RC Kasugai, 
our sister club. I have scanned it so that all 
can see it.  
 
 
Thank You for our Student Bursary –  
We received a thank you note from Kiernan 
Chalmers for our student bursary which he 
was awarded. I have scanned his picture and 
letter for you to see. 
 
 
 
 
 

Cottonwoods Christmas Party – An 
update from Glenna… 
 
First off, we have Rick Weber coming to be 
our MC, the choir we had last year is our 
entertainment for this year.  A couple of new 
things added.  I just picked up our very own 
customize Christmas cards today to be used 
to give along with our gift of chocolate from 
Annegret’s Chocolates.  The other happening 
is that I suggested we have hostesses greet 
the guests are hosting and seat them at a 
table.  Instead of calling out each host your 
guest has arrived.  The guest will be pushed 
to a table with a host for the evening.  This 
make getting started the program much faster 
and of course more efficient. 
 
We are looking forward to a joyous and 
happy Cottonwoods Christmas Party on Nov. 
28. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
JoAnna’s House – Slated to be having 
a grand opening on Nov. 21st.  Why go 
and visit it when its fully operational? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 







 
 
Salvation Army Kettles – we will be doing both 
doors at Walmart Saturday, Nov 23rd.    
 

 

 

 
 
Remembrance Day – Brian was at the 
Rutland Cenotaph to handle the music for the 
event. This is the 44th consecutive year Brian 
has done the music which is quite a record.  
 
 
 
 

 
President Jack and Carola at the ceremony.  

  

 
Carola getting ready to present the wreath on 
behalf of our club 
 



 
Our wreath and many others on the cenotaph 
 
 
 

 
 
107th Grey Cup Party – Rusty noted that 
the Kelowna Legion is holding a Grey Cup 
Party starting at !:30 pm to the kickoff at 3 
pm. There will be prizes, draws and drink 
specials as well as chili and a bun for $5.00. 
Rusty suggest a get together at the Legion 
and if there were 6 or 8 people he could 
arrange for a table. If you are interested email 
Rusty at rbracken19@gmail.com  
 
 

Yakima Celebrates 100th Anniversary - 
The Rotary Club of Yakima will be celebrating 
its 100th anniversary December 6th. To 
commemorate this all Rotarians, friends, and 
like-minded community members are invited 
to join us as we celebrate Rotary and Service 
Above Self. Tickets are $50/person USD and 
can be obtained at www.yakimarotary.org      
The ticket price includes hors d’oeuvres, one 
drink ticket, and entertainment by three 
bands.  
 
They are also planning a celebration at their 
weekly noon meeting on December 5th 
featuring Past RI President Richard King and 
RI Zone 24 Director Jeff Cadorette. The 
location is the Yakima Convention Center at 
12:00 noon. Please come and join them. 
.   
 
 
RC Kelowna Capri Christmas Party –  
The planning is well underway, and a 
brochure has been inserted all the 
information you need.  
 
 
District Video Site - The District has a 
Vimeo Pro subscription with many videos for 
training and inspiration. 
 
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
 
HUMOUR 
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Christmas Dinner Buffet 

 
Kelowna Golf and Country Club 

1297 Glenmore Drive, Kelowna, BC  
 
 

Thursday, December 19, 2019 
 
 

$50 per person  
 

 
 
 
5:00 p.m. Happy Hour (No Host Bar) 
 
5:50 p.m. Welcome, O Canada, Invocation 
                      & Introduction of Guests 
 
6:00 p.m. Dinner Buffet is served 
 
                      
 
 

 
Sign up and pay at the reception desk by Thursday, December 12th. 

A guaranteed number must be submitted to KGCC the next day. 
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
Priyalli Hanti, the Lady of the Lake addresses 
our club       Photo by Carola Spek 
 
WE were pleased to be visited by the Lady of 
the Lake, Priyalli Hanti and her Chaperone 
Karla Fruson. She spoke on her visit to Japan 
and then presented Presidient Jack with a 
letter from Kita Kenji, President of the Rotary 
Club of Kasugai.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GALLERY 
 

 
Plane-Inspired GMC Sierra 2500 HD 

 

 

 

 
Old Cessna with a Beetle backbone 
 
 

 
Mark Ray spent $10,000 converting a light 

aircraft into a road-legal vehicle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ADVERTISING 
 

 
 
 
 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
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www.illichmanns.com/ 
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